
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you for your responses regarding Home Learning at Millbrook Junior School. 
 

You said… So we… 

It would be helpful being told how to 
log onto the various platforms. 

Sent out guidance in September about all the 
different websites (please email your child’s class 
teacher if you would like another copy) 

It would be useful to know the topics 
that are happening in class. 

Ensured that the topics are on our school website 
for your reference: 
https://www.millbrookjuniors.co.uk/the-
curriculum/mathematics  

What support is being offered? Made the Computing Hub available at lunch times so 
that the children can ask for help if needed. Of 
course, the children can also ask their class teacher 
for help too! 

Maths is taught differently now to when 
we were taught. 

Ensured that our calculation policy is on our school 
website for your reference: 
https://www.millbrookjuniors.co.uk/the-
curriculum/mathematics  

It would be helpful if passwords were 
set out clearly and what they are for. 

Have developed a new system which will be 
available in September to make passwords easier for 
you at home. 

That the rewards are not an incentive to 
complete Home Learning. The whole 
class should not be rewarded if they 
haven’t completed the Home Learning. 

Rewarded the children who have completed their 
Home Learning when their class is randomly 
selected each Friday. 

A bit more variety. Have made scooters available as well as an option 
of others sports to take part in during the session. 

More rewards for individual 
achievements. 

Have invited one child from each class that has 
shown exceptional efforts with their Home Learning 
this year, to have breakfast at ‘The Hut’ with myself 
and Mrs Warren this term. This will continue. 

That you preferred it when the nuggets 
were counted on a Thursday as it gave 
your child more time to complete them. 

Changed the admin process of monitoring the 
nuggets which are now counted after 7:30 am on a 
Friday (from the previous Saturday). 

That an hour every evening of Home 
Learning is excessive . 

Acknowledge your concerns and will adjusted our 
expectations from September. 

 
Millbrook Junior School’s next steps to be implemented next academic year: 

• A sheet stuck into planners outlining Home Learning expectations 
• Continued communication/reminders from teachers 
• Demonstrations about how to use the platforms and how to log in can be 

accessed by the class teacher during ‘Meet the Team’ sessions – please just 
ask! 

• Passwords to be shared in an improved format 
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